
 
      

 

 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith BA, MA, PGCE 

*POLITE REMINDER* 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

It has been brought to my attention that a number of children are bringing juice into school. 

This is a polite reminder that ONLY water is allowed in school. Children do not need to bring a 

bottle, as they have access to water throughout the school day, but may wish to bring their 

own.  

Children found with anything other than water, will have this confiscated until the end of the 

day.    

Kind regards,  

Mrs Atkinson-Smith 

Headteacher 
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